03/07/2024, 09:31 Mail - Polly Edwards - Outlook Appendix 5

Re: Variation - Keys

James Taylor <j.taylor@thekeys.co.uk>
Tue 2024 07 02 10:36

To:Vicky Powell <vpowell@mistell.co.uk>;Jake Taylor <JTaylor@thekeys.co.uk>;Polly Edwards
<Polly.Edwards@stockton.gov.uk>

Hi Polly,

I hand delivered 30 letters to residents along The Wynd inviting them to an open morning at The Keys to
discuss the variation to the premise licence.

| also posted an open invitation inviting people to do the same on the The Keys nightclub facebook page (15k
followers)

The only residents who turned up were a lovely couple caIIed_, we had a
good chat where | explained to them what we were wating to do in terms of the premise licence and they
didn’t have any problems with it at all.

Regards,

James

James Taylor
Assistant General Manager

E j.taylor@thekeys.co.uk

65 High Street
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This is an email from Mistell Limited and is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient you must not
disclose or use the information but please delete the email as soon as possible. If you have received this email in
error please notify our mail manager at administrator@mistell.co.uk Note that this is NOT the address of the
person who sent this mail to you but a general administrative address. Any views in the email are those of the
sender only and not those of Mistell Limited. This email is not intended to be contractually binding. As part of
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